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SPLASH 

DAY 2019 

POOL WILL OPEN FOR REG-

ULAR HOURS BEGINNING 

SATURDAY, JUNE 1.  SEE 

DIRECTORY FOR HOURS. 

Important Dates 

 MAY 31– LAST 
DAY OF SCHOOL 
AISD 

 JUNE 1—POOL 
OPENS 

 



P A G E  2  E  N E W S L E T T E R  

MAY IS FOR GRADUATION….. 

Kirby Hulme will graduate 

from Texas State University in May 

with a Bachelor of Science degree in 

Interdisciplinary Studies and an 

emphasis in Mathematics.  

She is certified to teach grades 4-8 

and hopes to return to the 

Metroplex to begin her career.  

Kirby is the daughter of Robert & 

Shelley Hulme on Lake Tahoe. 

 

Will Sawyer Gehring is a gradu-

ate of The Oakridge School where he has 

been a student since kindergarten. Dur-

ing high school, Will studied video pro-

duction and shot a variety of films and 

commercials. 

Will spends his summers as a camp coun-

selor at Frost Valley, a summer camp in 

the Catskills Mountains of upstate New 

York. He is proud to work with campers 

with developmental disabilities. 

He will attend the Atlanta campus of Sa-

vannah College of Art & Design (SCAD) 

to pursue a BFA in Film & Television. 

He is the son of Lisa Sawyer and Gene 

Gehring. 



P A G E  3  

CONGATULATIONS! 

 

 

Baylor Lopez, son of David and Cathy Lopez,  

is graduating from Martin High School, where he 

transferred this year. Previously he was involved in 

Drumline, earning 2 state titles individually and as 

a team. Baylor is an avid musician and currently 

plays the bass in a local band. He will attend Uni-

versity of Colorado at Colorado Springs in the fall 

where he will be perfecting his snowboarding skills, 

and possibly going to class.  

Seth Alvizo is graduating from Martin 

High School. One of only 100 students chosen 

for the inaugural STEM program, he will be 

attending UTA in the fall focusing on STEM.  

He has played the viola in orchestra since 5th 

grade.  His dedication to music paid off this 

year as his orchestra was invited to play in 

London with the Martin High School Choir.  

He is the son of Stephen and Roxanne Alvizo.  

Jacob Vollmering, son of Garry and 

Melissa Volmering on Lake Pontchartrain, 

is graduating from the Flynt Academy.  He 

will be attending Oklahoma Christian Uni-

versity in the fall.  He will be majoring in 

Computer Science. 



EASTER EGG HUNT 

& PARTY 

 

The 

sun 

was 

shining 

bright and 

there was a 

crowd 

ready to 

hunt for 

eggs, take 

pictures, 

play with 

goats and 

make bal-

loon ani-

mals.  It was 

a wonderful 

time had by 

all. 

 

Owen Mitchell showing off 

his light saber. 

Evelyn Mitchell was way too 

busy to bother with the camera. 

Evelyn Bowen trying to “kid”-

nap a baby goat. 

Ms. Salyer loved the 

babies. 

Thanks again to Angie 

Woods for a job well 

done.  Her many hours of 

devotion to these gather-

ings is much appreciated.  



 Matthew may have taken home the best bal-

loon creature of the day.  Great Octopus!! 

Angel Fuentes, BAL-

LOONS WITH A TWIST, 

made balloon creatures 

all afternoon. 

Here he helps Delaney 

Farmer make her            

choice. 

Graham Wright demonstrates the cor-

rect way to crack an egg– even if it is 

plastic.  (He succeeded!) 

Jake  Maurer and his assistant 

goat just doing its job. 

Jessica Maurer leads 

goat yoga classes at 

home on weekends. 
For class information check 

NTXGOATYOGA.COM 

Dan Pope, Roaring Good 

Photography, took pictures 

free of charge to down-

load from the internet.   



APRIL YARD OF THE 

MONTH 

MAY YARD OF THE 

MONTH 

Barbara and David 

Brown have frequently 

vacationed in Hawaii.  

So when they bought 

their house at 3608 

Lake Tahoe about 20 

years ago, they changed 

the Spanish style home into 

a  quiet, cool island retreat, 

shutters and all.  One can’t 

help but chill and feel the 

island vibe while strolling 

past this beautiful home.  

While maintenance is done 

by a professional lawn ser-

vice, David loves to work in 

the back yard, which is full 

of ferns (50!) and tropical 

plants.  Barbara is glad to 

take advantage of his work. 

The couple  has retired from 

their respective jobs.  David 

was a real estate attorney 

dealing mainly with titles, 

etc.  Barbara worked along side 

him in the office.   

They have been married 41 years 

and have two children and 4 

grandkids,  

 

When someone mentions “the house with the iris” everyone 

knows the house.  While they overshadow the rest of the land-

scaping for awhile, Garry and Melissa and family work hard to 

keep it all looking good.  Garry and son Jake do most of the 

hard lifting duties, while leaving Melissa to take care of the bor-

ders and beds. 

Melissa is a teacher at Flynt Academy, a private Christian 

School, teaching upper school math.  Garry works at Alcon 

Labs, as a “computer guy” according to Melissa.  Where would 

we be without our computer guys and gals? 

Besides son Jake, the couple 

have a daughter Abigail.  They 

have lived in Enchanted Lake 

Estates for about 10 years.   
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2018/2019 ELE BOARD 

ELE Neighborhood wide garage sale is re-
scheduled for June  22.  Weather put a damper on 

the last one, so there’s a do-over.  
Start cleaning out those nooks 
and crannies.    ELE takes care of 
advertising and signs.  All you 
have to do is put out your 
‘valuables’ .  Watch the entrances 
and your  e-mail for more infor-
mation. 

WWW.ELEHOA.COM 

DON’T FORGET   You can pick up your pool tags at the pool with your signed 

Pool Tag Request Form (Pg. 39 - Directory).  Be sure to 

pick up new ELE decals for your cars at the same time. 


